

May-June 2024

See this bulletin in full color on the web! www.chehalisschools.org/lintott

Contact us: (360) 807-7215 Mrs. Pohlman, Principal Mrs. Wilson, Assistant Principal



The Last Day of School this year is Friday, June 14th. Dismissal is at 12:15 pm.

School Hours:

School starts: 9:00 am School dismisses: 3:30 pm Breakfast served: 8:15 am

Habla Español?

El Distrito Escolar de Chehalis ofrece servicios de traduccion en Español a nuestros padres y familias. Por favor communiquese con Emma Reynolds al 360-269-5036, o al correo electronico

ereynolds@chehalisschools.org

course kids like to stay cool and can get too sweaty on the

playground, but keep in mind

Tube tops and spaghetti strap

short-shorts, or clothing that

exposes the midriff. Flip flops

discouraged because of our

stairs & playground injuries.

Medication: If your child has

medication at school, an adult

will need to pick it up by June

a few clothing items that

aren't allowed at school:

without a back strap are

tops, low-cut shirts,

Principal's Message:

This time of year we always say the same thing - how did it get to be May already?

Lintott has had a great year with your students! A lot of learning has been happening, you can be proud of your kids - we certainly are. Our teachers work hard every day to provide your kids with the life skills necessary for their success. Alongside academic skills, they realize that social and emotional skills are just as important. Insert some fun into learning and you have a winning combination.

AND thank you parents, grandparents, and guardians for your partnerships. Without you, success is much harder to attain. Your support means everything!

With much Aloha, Brenda Pohlman, Principal

Merisa Wilson, Assistant Principal



Family

Math Night



Give us a call or come in anytime to get information about signing your child up for kindergarten! We are ready for you! You will be given information on how to enroll and at the same time we will get a kindergarten screening appointment set up for your soon to be student! Screenings are being scheduled for the first week in June.





We hope to see all Lintott parents and families at our "Dive In" Math Night on Wednesday, May 29 beginning at 5:00 pm! This fun evening will feature math activities, FREE dinner, and a dunk tank. Guess who is getting dunked? Our assistant principal, Mrs. Wilson!

Summer Library Opportunity!

All students entering grade K-5 are invited to visit our libraries this summer!

Both the Lintott library (for students entering kindergarten-2nd grade) and the Orin Smith library (for students entering 3rd-5th grade) will be open Tuesdays on the dates listed below:

July 9, 16, 23, 30 ~ August 6, 13, 20 Time: 10:00 am - 2:00 pm

We sure could use your help replenishing our Helping

Hands closet here at Lintott. We have loaned out a ton of clothes this year to kids. If you have any clothes at home that belong to the school, it would be so appreciated if you could return them before the end of the year. We can also use donations of outgrown clothes in good condition, sizes 5/6 - sizes 10/12. Right now we are especially low on pants in small sizes for both boys and girls.

Warm weather attire: Of

END OF YEAR IMPORTANT "STUFF"

REPORT CARDS Report cards will be sent home with your student on the last day of school. If you do not receive it, please call the Lintott office. If you misplace the supply list that is included with the report card, you can always check for it on our website or in local stores.

Library Books

If students have overdue library books, report cards will be held in the school office until the books are either returned or paid for.

LOST & FOUND

30 or it will be disposed of.

YIKES! We have so much lost and found here! Please stop by & take a look! Unclaimed items will be donated to charity after school is out.

Many thanks!

Our spectacular Chehalis PTO has approved several grants for our building this year!

Bowling admission fees for all of our first graders!

Class of 2034 t-shirts for all of our second graders!

All kinds of awards for our students throughout the year!

Bicycles for our Most Improved students in Reading and Math, as well as Great Attendance!

Tis the season for going places!



All of our first graders got to go bowling, generously paid for by the Chehalis PTO!!







Kindergarten Dairy Days!







Second grade Centralia College visit!



















R N

Ν G

Z O N



















